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There is a great sense of satisfaction in reaching the end of the year; from being able to reflect on the 
collective successes of our children and curriculum to the individual achievements of pupils and staff.  
It has been a very engaging year and, as a team, we have continued to refine and develop what we 
do in order to give the very best opportunities to the pupils at Akrotiri School. 
 
It is also a time of sadness as we say goodbye to staff and children who leave us.  In our final 
assembly we acknowledged the huge impact that a number of staff have made to our school.  Mrs 
McCool, Mrs Marshall, Mrs Cain, Mr Baxter, Mrs Sutherland, Mrs Van der Cruyssen, Mrs Byrne and 
Mrs Randall have all contributed tremendously and we thank you for your support and commitment 
to the school.  Best wishes for the future. 
 
To the children departing, you have left a legacy that lives on.  Your part in our story is strong and 
your time ‘in the spotlight’ shapes the positive culture that we harness.  Thank you and best wishes 
for the future.  Thank you too, to parents for your support and engagement with the school – it is 
appreciated. 
 
Finally, it remains for me to announce that ‘School is out for summer!!’ 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful summer break, 
 
Ben Turner 
Headteacher 

Akrotiri School 

Friday Feeling  

#038 


